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IA Health Link RFP# MED-18-029
April 30, 2018
The Iowa Department of Human Services is providing notice that the date for publishing the Notice of Intent to Award for RFP# MED-18-029, IA Health Link, will be extended.
The Department estimates a Notice of Intent to Award will be published on or around May 21, 2018. 
To access the RFP, and receive notices of updates, please visit: http://bidopportunities.iowa.gov/Home/BidInfo?bidId=4b5f4e15-5780-42cd-b3e6-6f0bee1086a4
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